
 

  
  
  
  
          Western-Pacific Region   
          Office of the Regional Administrator 

777 S. Aviation Blvd., Suite 150 
El Segundo, CA  90245 

 
September 8, 2021 

 
Mr. Denny Schneider 
Chair, LAX/Community Noise Roundtable 
c/o Los Angeles World Airports Noise Management 
1 World Way 
Los Angeles, CA  90009 
 
Dear Chairman Schneider: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated July 16, 2021, asking for the Federal Aviation Administration’s 
consideration of your proposal to move a portion of the aircraft that typically fly downwind on 
the north side of the runway into Los Angeles International Airport to the ANJLL FOUR arrival 
procedure. 
 
We are in the process of reviewing your request. The review requires extensive coordination 
with several air traffic control facilities to help determine its feasibility, which will take time to 
accomplish. We will notify you of the next steps, if any, as soon as possible. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact my office at (424) 405-7000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Raquel Girvin 
Regional Administrator 
 


